
 

Together we are stronger! 

Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir is committed to ensure health of students and staff during the 

COVID-19 pandemic. When we reopen schools and keep schools open, we are aware that 

students play an important role in maintaining a safe environment. Our COVID-19 Safety Pledge 

includes all the necessary safety steps for you as a responsible ISWK-ian to follow, whether you 

are at school, at home, or in the community. 

I pledge to do my part to keep myself, my classmates, my teachers, and other people healthy and 

safe by doing the following: 

• I will maintain personal hygiene (wash my hands frequently and sanitize) to kill germs and 

save lives. 

• I will adhere to social distance norms and maintain a physical distance of 6 feet from those not 

in my immediate family as much as possible. 

• I will compulsarily wear a mask at school and in the community. 

• Without a mask, I will sneeze or cough into a tissue and ensure safe disposal of the same. If not, 

will sneeze or cough on my elbow or my sleeve. 

• I will refrain from sharing snacks, food, or beverages with others. 

• I will let the concerned teacher or staff member know if I have any safety concerns or in case of 

illness. 

• I will stay home if I am not feeling well. 

• Even outside school I will abide by the COVID-19 safety norms such as wearing masks, 

personal hygiene and social distancing. 

********************************************************************************************* 

Attached herewith is the Letter of Declaration which needs to be signed by the parents who are 

willing to send their ward for on-campus classes. This signed letter needs to be carried by the 

students to be handed over to the concerned teachers during their visit to school. 

********************************************************************************************* 
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